
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "Brad Bingham"
Subject: RE: Buckshot 3H release report
Date: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 9:41:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Mr. Bingham,
 
Thank you for the report and C-141. While OCD does not typically encourage use of impacted
 materials for construction purposes at this time, OCD did not respond in a timely manner to reports
 that were sent by Trinity River and/or Legend Natural Gas, in this instance. This remedial project is
 considered closed by OCD with no further action required. Approved closure documents may be
 reviewed at OCD Online under Admin Orders by querying 2RP-2411. A copy of the approved Final C-
141 will also be available in the well file (30-015-41094).
 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: Brad Bingham [mailto:BBingham@trinityriverenergy.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2015 9:24 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: Buckshot 3H release report
 
Mr. Bratcher,
 
I have attached the updated Buckshot 3H report and the C-141 form.  Please review and call me if
 you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Brad R. Bingham
HSE/Regulatory Manager
 

777 Main Street | Suite 3600 | Ft. Worth, TX 76102
Main: 817-872-7800 | Fax: 817-872-7898, 7899
Direct: 817-872-7808 | Cell: 817-689-1343
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 or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. If
 you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify sender by return e-mail and destroy the communication. Any
 disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action concerning the contents of this communication or any attachments by
 anyone other than the named recipient is strictly prohibited.

 


